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LNMIIT &

The LNM Institute of
Information Technology

Mr. Lal Chand <lal.chand@Inmiit.ac.in>

Fwd: Retrospective winners announced

Dean Office <deanoffice@Inmiit.ac.in> Mon, Mar 4, 2024 at 1:00 PM
To: "Mr. Lal Chand" <lal.chand@Inmiit.ac.in>

pfa

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: SPARSH GUPTA <20uec132@Inmiit.ac.in>

Date: Sun, Apr 24, 2022 at 2:09 PM

Subject: Fwd: Retrospective winners announced

To: Dr. Narendra Kumar <assoc.doaa@|nmiit.ac.in>, Assistant Dean of Academic Affair LNMIIT
<asst.doaa2@Inmiit.ac.in>, Dr. Sandeep Saini <sandeep.saini@Inmiit.ac.in>, Dean Office <deanoffice@Inmiit.ac.in>,
Dean of Students Affair <dosa@Inmiit.ac.in>, Associate Dean of Students Affair <assoc.dosa@Inmiit.ac.in>

Dear Sir,
I am happy to inform you that | have secured first position in the photography competition organised in ATMOS-The
Annual Cultural Fest of BITS PILANI, HYDERABAD CAMPUS.

Regards-
Sparsh Gupta
20UEC132

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB <photog@hyderabad.bits-pilani.ac.in>
Date: Sun, Apr 24, 2022, 2:41 AM

Subject: Retrospective winners announced

To: <20uec132@Inmiit.ac.in>

Congratulations Sparsh , you have won the retrospective competition under the Category City Lights.
We would like to have your Instagram ID to announce winners on our photog page along with the winning entries.

Also share the details of your bank account i.e account number and IFSC code of the bank to send the prize money.
Congrats and All the best.

Please send your Instagram ID by 2pm today.
Thank you

Regards,
ﬂ Photography Club

BITS Pilani, Hyderabad Campus

The information contained in this electronic communication is intended solely for the individual(s) or entity to which it
is addressed. It may contain proprietary, confidential and/or legally privileged information. Any review, retransmission,
dissemination, printing, copying or other use of, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information by
person(s) or entities other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received
this communication in error, please notify us by responding to this email or telephone and immediately and
permanently delete all copies of this message and any attachments from your system(s). The contents of this
message do not necessarily represent the views or policies of BITS Pilani.
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